

St. Celestine Parish School Board

The School Board assists Mrs. Rocchi and Fr. Paul with planning. We welcome *Corrine Buffalo* and *Todd Nettelhorst* to our group this year, and we are still recruiting interested parents. We encourage parents who want to provide insight on curriculum and operations to apply for membership.

We generally meet the third Wednesday of each month. Board Members also give tours at the annual Open House, reach out to new families, and support Parish events.

Please pick up an application at the School Office or print one off of our Board webpage, which is located under the Parents tab on the school's website.

All parents are invited to attend Board meetings. We post the minutes of the prior month's meeting on the bulletin board outside the School Office. Additionally, parents may contact the President and Vice President directly with general questions or comments. We are happy to share information and resources.

Deena DeCicco: ddecicco@stcelestineschool.org
Annmarie Vecchione: avecchione@stcelestineschool.org









Over the summer,
Board Members
participated in the
Parish's Blood Drive and
walked in the Village's
Fourth of July Parade.